June 15, 1967

A regular meeting of the Antrim Planning Board was held
on the above date with Byrvoin:Buiterfield, Harold Grant,
Howavd Humphyry, Qwarles Gilmove and Mildred Dudley
bresent.

It was decided that in addition to an 'ad’ being put in the
news column of the local papevrs that a paid 'ad' also be
insevted vegarding the ovdinance on trailevs, mobile
homes, and trvailev parks.

Voted: To accept the resignation of Eleanor Lane who feels
she does not have the time to devote to the Boavd.

Suggestions for a new member to be rveferved to the Board
of Selectmen for it's approval

I. Stanley Tenney
2. Rev. William Clark

Voted to have a Public Hearing ve: Tvailevs, mobile homes
and trailer parks, on Friday, June 30 , 1967 at 7:30 P. M.,
in the Town Hall,

An 'ad’ to this effect to run for two weeks in the local papers.

Suggestions regardingthe ovdinance: 1. Delete Sectim’gntirely
from the ordinance. 2. Add to page #1. "That this provision
shall expressely not apply to any trailer or mobile home which
is used as a dwelling and located within the Town of Antvim on
the effective date of this ovdinance."

These two changes to be taken up by Bryon with My. Haifield.
Also to find out from him if it is necessary to have two public
hearings priov to calling a "'Special Town Meeting.'

Howard Humphyry will approach Stanley Tenney about becoming

a membeyr of this Board.

Secretary 7"

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 P, M.







